
 

Happy second week of classes! 
 
 

Please note that due to COVID-19 safety procedures, El Centro 
now has a maximum capacity of 7 individuals. Wearing a mask 

or face covering is mandatory and Occupants are expected 
to practice physical distancing by keeping a safe six feet of 

distance between other occupants. 
 

Operating hours for El Centro and all the CCC are now Monday-
Friday 10 am-4 pm. 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



  



 

 



  



 

 



  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



  



 

Survey to Identify Challenges For Math 
Courses 

 
 
The Asian Cultural Engagement Center, El Centro, and Dr. Fanny Jasso from the 
Math Department are interested in identifying ways to support students to succeed 
in their math courses. The first step is to collect responses from students in the 
APIDA and LatinX communities in regards to issues or challenges when taking 
classes offered by the Math Department or learning in this discipline.  The goal for 
this survey is to not only identify the problems but also to address and implement 
solutions to the problems expressed by participants of this survey. 
  
Please answer the following questions to the best of your ability. Any information 
that you can provide will be greatly appreciated. 
  
If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to Dr. Nina Ha 
at nha@vt.edu, Veronica Montes at vmontes@vt.edu, or Dr. Fanny Jasso 
at efjasso@vt.edu. 
  
This survey should only take you 3 - 5 minutes to complete.  Additionally, for 
faculty and/or administrators, please circulate this message to your students 
so that they can participate as well.  
  
 
Thank you for your consideration and participation! 
  
Sincerely, 
Nina Ha, Veronica Montes, and  Fanny Jasso 
  
 
Link to survey: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSenmeF-
Igmvq4dkgjxzYzIbKm9qtALCtxhx6yk_WApQUhLALw/viewform 

 

 




